 				
August 31st, 2017
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),
       
        I hope that you and your family had a wonderful summer and are ready for a great school year!  As your child’s learning support teacher, I am looking forward to working with you in order to make this a successful and exciting school year.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]        As many of you are aware, sixth grade is holding their Back-To-School-Night on Tuesday, September 12th.  With that being said, I would like to invite you to come in and see your child’s new learning support classroom (Room 208) anytime between 7:00-7:30pm before the start of sixth grade at 7:30pm.  There will not be a formal presentation, however this will give you a chance to take a look at some of the materials we will be using in our classroom to enhance your child’s education.  Please feel free to pop in!
	
	I look forward to meeting each one of you and working together to making a great and successful year for your child!  If you ever have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail or phone.  See everyone soon!
         
                                                  		  Sincerely,

						 Cassie Rafferty,  M.Ed.
 	         Learning Support Teacher
            crafferty@cbsd.org	
(267)-893-3700 ext. 1652
